The Public Health Agency is supporting this year’s National Transplant Awareness
Week, which runs from 4-10 July 2011 with the theme ‘What are you waiting for?’
This Transplant Awareness Week aims to increase the understanding of organ
donation and the issues that surround it by focusing on how long people are
currently waiting to receive a transplant.

For further information on Transplant Awareness Week go to

www.publichealth.hscni.net/news/what-are-you-waiting-sign-transplant-awareness-
week and visit www.transplantweek.co.uk/
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